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To: Mayor & Members of Council 

From:  Kristen Newman, Corporate Leader – Strategic & Legal Affairs 

Date:  August 4, 2022 

Subject: Amendment to Appointment By-law 

Recommendation 

Direct the Clerk to read By-law 78-2022, being a by-law to amend By-law 34-2019 and 
By-law 19-2019 during the Consideration of the By-laws, as presented at the August 9, 
2022 Council meeting.   

Background  

In 2021, as a result of an organizational review, several positions within the organization 
were renamed. Also, several individuals have left the Municipality since 2019.   
 
Comments 

By-law 34-2019 is the Municipality’s Appointment By-law. 
 
The draft by-law amendment to By-law 34-2019 includes housekeeping items to update 
the titles of those roles within the organization which have changed on Schedule “A”.  
 
By-law 19-2019 established the Committee of Adjustment. Since the passing of By-law 
19-2019 some of the named individuals have left the Municipality.  In keeping with the 
Appointment By-law format, these positions are included in Schedule “A” of the draft by-
law amendment and reflect titles rather than the names of individuals. 
 
Administration recommends that Council direct the Clerk to present By-law 78-2022 for 
reading and adoption during the Consideration of the By-laws portion of the Council 
meeting. 

Financial Impacts 

There are no financial impacts as a result of this report.  
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